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TSOA Change of Address -

Please note the new address of the TSOA office. All cor-
respondence should be addressed to this post office box to avoid delay.

Standard Car Review -

New members of the TSCA are automaticaily subscribing 1o
the monthly magazine Standard Car Review, published by the Company, at the time of
registration, TSOA members who joined before this went inte effect may subscribe
to this most informative magazine by sending in a check in the amount of $2.00 for a
one year subscription. The Review carries stories on driving in various sections of
the world, tips on the Triumph and general automotive news oi interest. You will
find it & good two bucks worth.

Service Manuals -

These complete service manuals are available through the TSOA
office at a special price to TSOA members only - $9.00. If you are interested in
working on your own Triumph, this manual 1s 2 must.

1958 Triumph Rally oi Europe -

We have been swamped for reguests for information
on next year's Triumph Rally of Europe and we are happy io say that plans are well
under way. There are many details still te be ironed out, but we can let you know
the general plans as they stand at the moment. The Rally will start at the beginning
of May and will last about thirty days - taking the participants through France, Spain
and Italy. One of the exciting parts will be the opportunity of driving over some of
the internatiocnally famous grand prix tracks including Le Mans. You will have a
chance o see London, Paris, Madrid, Monte Carlo, Venice and Roeme among the
many cities we will visit. Accommodations will be first class as usuoal plus deluxe
hospitality while flying the Atlantic. We will release all the details just as soon as
we can - and we hope that they will be available in time for the next NEWSLETTER.
One of the highlights of this Rally will be a2 chartered plane direct from the West
Coast to England as well as one from New York.

Enclosed with this NEWSLETTER vyou will find a reprint of the article on the
1857 Triumph Rally of Europe which appeared in the July-August issue of Sports Car.
For those of you who didn’t make last year's Rally, this will give you just a srmall
idea of the fun we had.






